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On the behalf of DUFA, | am very glad to welcome you all for this general assembly. | thank you for using
your precious time to come and share your ideas and thoughts with DUFA while we reflect on the
achievements and activities of 2014. Welcome!

The Danish Uganda Friendship Association DUFA, had 65 paid members and a number of volunteers. We
managed to carry out a number of activities both here in Denmark and in Uganda. DUFA participate and
was represented in various courses, seminars and meetings. Our three main projects in Uganda:

e Women Development Centre, WDC,

e Computer Aid, CA,

e Plants and Health Project, PHP
Kept us busy throughout 2014 and | will say 2014 has been an active and successful year for DUFA.

Women Development Centre - WDC.

Women Development Center has had a number of activities and visits from Denmark. The project is very
successful and was in the final phase by the end of 2014.

Plants and Health Project — PHP Plant and Health Cooperative Society (PHCS)

Plants and Health Project committee is running new project in Aduku — Apac with the name Plant and
Health Cooperative Society (PHCS). The former groups have now formed a cooperative and are growing
among other things organic soya.

Computer Aid - CA
Computer aid was able to send a container with hospital equipment, school furniture, teaching aids
materials and books. Computer Aid partner in Uganda was privilege to receive a visitor from DMRU who

had a chance to visit some of the groups, schools and hospitals who receive the equipment we sent.

| will give a brief list of activities chronologically.

March, 21.03.2014, Ms lben Carlsen, Ms Maj Nielsen and Mr. Santino Okwera visited Women
Development Center, WDC Uganda to monitor the project.

March, 07.03.2014, PHCS project was approved and hence a new Biviliing from CISU.



April, 15.04.2014, Peters visited Computer Aid Project on a monitoring trip.

May, 14.05.2014, Peters attended a meeting in Arhus “Genbrug til Syd — en mulighed for
kapacitetsopbygning og partnerskaber mellem civilsamfundsorganisationer”

May, 31.05.2014, DUFA’s General assembly

June, 16.06.2014, Course Genbrug til Syd (Peters, Patrick)

June, 17.06.2014, Africa Day, Frederiksberg City Hall, Peters represented DUFA.

June, 19.06.2014, MultiCenter Syd 30 ars Jubilseum

June, 20.06.2014, Bestyrelsesmiddag

July, 05.07.2014, Represenative from DMRU was on a monitoring trip in Uganda, Computer Aid Lira.

September, 06.09.2014, DUFA’s information meetings where DUFA’s activities and projects were presented
followed by entertainment and a dinner.

September, 28.09.2014, Svampe tur til Boserup Skov.
October, 24.10.2014, General assembly for GTS in Middelfart, Peters Agea represented DUFA

December, 02.12.2014, DUFA in collaboration with Kingo Church arranged Adventconcert where donations
were given to Women Development project.

December, 12.12.2014, Patrick visited Uganda to monitor PHPCS in Apac.

In summary, the year 2014, DUFA successfully built its capacity her at home and at same time managed to
build the capacities of its partners in Uganda through its activities. DUFA in general managed to consolidate
the bridge between the people of Denmark and Uganda as during the year there were a number of people
who travelled from Denmark to Uganda on DUFA activities.

| once again thank you all for using your precious time for attending this general assembly.
Agea Peters

Chairman
Danish Uganda Friendship Association



